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I strongly oppose hb 2025 as we Oregonians are getting taxed to a point we can't 

continue to live in the state of Oregon.  If there wasn't such a flagrant misuse of funds 

our taxes could actually be lowered.  Why is it these democrats always think more 

money solves problems rather than using the funds like it was your own money.  


